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The Dean Holds a Meeting with the Staff of Deanship

Within the framework of the deanship officials to pursuit communication with all
employees of the deanship from administrative and technical staff; e-leaening
deanship held its third periodical meeting in this second semester in the presence
of his excellency the vice dean for academic affairs and consultants of the
deanship. During the meeting some issues that concern employees of the
deanship in different areas of work were discussed including the emphasis on the
personal role of employees to develop their capabilities in the field they believe
they can innovate in. also, the meeting emphasized on the need to maintain work
regulations in terms of attendance and leave. And it was noted to link between
staff discipline and work creativity and getting developmental training courses. In
addition to that, it was emphasized on the need for employees' interaction with
the deanship projects which will be implemented in the coming period, and

considering supervision of the deanship project.



